
 Final Results for the January 2009 Western Region RFP  
Under the oversight of the Independent Monitor, ESI has concluded its review and evaluation of the proposals 
submitted in response to the January 2009 Western Region RFP. As a result, ESI has received Entergy Operating 
Committee approval to move forward with one proposal and will be entering into discussions for the execution of a 
definitive agreement. ESI will announce the details of the selected proposal at the time the definitive agreement is 
reached. 


